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RICAP 5 Discussion Draft Briefing with the Portland Historic Landmarks Commission – July 13, 2009


MEMORANDUM

Date:
June 12, 2012
To:
Portland Design Commission
From:

Tim Heron, Senior City Planner
503-823-7726, tim.heron@portlandoregon.gov
Re:
June 21, 2012 Briefing at the Portland Design Commission


Resource Guide for Bird-Friendly Building Design Guidelines 
The Portland Audubon Society is pleased to present to the Commission their work and efforts on this voluntary set of DRAFT criteria for Bird-Friendly Building Design Guidelines.

Mary Coolidge, the Assistant Conservation Director of the Portland Audubon Society will be presenting, and eager to hear your comments, suggestions and concerns.
[image: image2.wmf]

[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf]